Subject: Re: Scripts 4.4 RC1 is now available

Posted by jonwil on Tue, 27 Jun 2017 23:50:18 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Unless anyone knows of a reason why I shouldn't, I will be releasing 4.4 final in the next couple of days.

So speak up now if you are having any problems with 4.4.

Needless to say, wait for WD to produce an updated DA for 4.4 if you need DA. (i.e. do NOT mix 4.4RC1 or 4.4 final with any version of DA that currently exists, wait for a new version of DA that matches 4.4)